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CASE Credit Union Raises over $4,800 for the Association for Children’s Mental Health 
 
LANSING, Mich. – CASE Credit Union employees, led by the Community Activity Team, raised $4,828.38 
for the Association for Children’s Mental Health. CASE Credit Union’s Learning and Development 
Manager, Darcie Vinten-Johansen, presented the check to Terri Henrizi, Education Coordinator for the 
Association for Children’s Mental Health, during the Credit Union’s October all-staff meeting. 
 
“For the past three months, CASE Credit Union and its employees have worked hard to raise funds to 
donate to our community partner, the Association for Children’s Mental Health. CASE Credit Union is 
committed to supporting area non-profits that work to improve the lives of the individuals and families 
in the communities we serve,” stated CASE Credit Union President and CEO Jeffrey Benson.  
 

-END – 
 
For interview requests of more information about this award, please contact Molly Summerfield, 
Marketing Manager, at 517.393.7710, ext. 1067 
 
 
About CASE Credit Union 
Established in 1936 by Lansing area educators, CASE Credit Union is a full-service financial institution 
serving over 42,000 members and managing approximately $280 million in assets. CASE Credit Union is 
focused on service and committed to exceeding the financial expectations of today’s mobile society 
through convenient products and services. 
 

About the Association for Children’s Mental Health  
 

The Association for Children’s Mental Health was founded in 1989 by two mothers who worked 

tirelessly to bring help and hope to other families by empowering them with information, support and 

encouraging the development of strong family member/ professional collaborative relationships. They 

also offered networking and leadership opportunities and worked to ensure that family voice was 

listened to and valued. All of their efforts were targeted at ensuring that all kids with mental health 

challenges and their families had access to the services and supports they needed and ACMH has been 

working tirelessly to carry out their legacy ever since! 

To learn more about the Association for Children’s Mental Health, visit www.acmh-mi.org 

*See photo continued on next page 
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Pictured above from left to right: Darcie Vinten-Johansen, Jeff Benson, Norma McGarry, Terri Henrizi, 
Education Coordinator for the Association for Children’s Mental Health, Jessica Beckett, Lori Randall, 
Jackie Schram-Bohringer.  
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